
Hello Chapter Members,     Tuesday, November 24, 2020 

 

Happy Thanksgiving!  

It’s a wrap! Our Fall Rally to Jonathan Dickinson State Park was a success, but it couldn’t 

have happened without the help of our Board Members and Participants. Thank you all for 

attending and joining us for fun times and creating memories! 

We would like to remind you that there will be a Chapter Meeting at the MOSN I 

Clubhouse Parking Lot on Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. Due to continuing 

COVID restrictions, please also bring your mask to wear if necessary.  

Nominations for 2021 Chapter Directors are open. At this meeting we will be have the 

elections for 2021 Chapter Directors. We shall also be discussing future Chapter Rally 

options for 2021. If you would like to have a say in next years’ activities, please plan on 

attending this important meeting. 

We are still in need of an individual or a couple to host and plan a 2021 Spring Rally.  It’s 

never too early to select a Rally Campground and begin planning. 

Hope you all have a Happy Thanksgiving and be safe! 

Thank You, 

John Hale, President 

Cell #561-818-0873 

Mrjah99@msn.com 


